
Fund Introduces "Early Warning System" for Problem Grants

The Global Fund Secretariat is developing an “early warning system” to identify grant recipients that are at
risk of being placed in category “C” in the Phase 2 decision process (which would mean that their grants
would not be renewed at the end of Year 2). The system will trigger the Secretariat to alert partners and
work with them to ensure that PRs and CCMs receive the additional support that they need to move from
category “C” to category “B”, and thereby be eligible to continue to receive Global Fund financing.

GFO will report further on this process as it evolves.

Read More

https://aidspan.org/fund-introduces-early-warning-system-for-problem-grants/

